
Tuesday 20th June 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Sports’ Day - Thursday 22nd June

As you are aware following our weekly newsletters our Sports’ day is Thursday 22nd June. Children are to wear
their school PE kit of black shorts and white t-shirt into school on Thursday. Please remember to apply sun
cream and bring sun hats and water bottles as the weather is due to be hot. Spectators will be required to sit or
stand behind the respect barrier. Please feel free to bring a blanket or a chair with you.

We ask that no photographs or videos are taken during the races to ensure safeguarding
procedures are followed.

Sports’ Day races (parents and carers are invited to attend)

Please enter through the side gate onto the field. Parents and carers are asked to arrive 10 minutes before the
start of the sessions.

9:15 am - EYFS
10:30 am - Year 1, 2 and The Orchard

1:15 pm - Year 3 and 4
2:10 pm - Year 5 and 6

In order to keep all of the children safe it will not be possible to take children home after their Sports’ day event,
with the exception of Nursery children who have had information about this on Tapestry. Children will be
dismissed from their normal exits at the end of the school day.

We look forward to seeing you on the day.

Kind regards,

Mrs Seddon

Assistant Headteacher


